
 
 
Enrollment Begins for 2021-2022 
On Friday you will receive an Enrollment Packet in your child’s backpack.  Here at SDS, we 
have continuous enrollment, meaning that your child is automatically enrolled and promoted to 
the next grade level.  On February 1, 2021, your TADS account will be billed and ACH debited 
for the $100 per student registration fee (maximum of $250 per family) for the 2021-2022 
school year.  If you choose to not enroll your child for the 2021-2022 school year, you must 
notify the office before February 1, 2022. 
  
In the Enrollment Packet you will find: 

● Tuition for next year that was set by our School Board 
● Financial Aid Application Information  
● Updated SDS Dress Code Policy effective beginning in the 2021-2022 school year 

 
For Financial Aid applications this year, please pay special attention to the deadlines.  ​All 
Financial Aid applications for current SDS families are due on February 20, 2021.​  ​This is 
a hard deadline, as only new families and students to our school will be able to apply for 
assistance after this date.  Even if your child received financial aid this year, you still need to 
reapply for the next school year. 
 
No School Next Week 
As a reminder, there will be no school November 23-27, 2020.  The days off for MEA were 
moved to this week to cluster our breaks from school.  We wish you and your family a very 
Blessed Thanksgiving! 
 
Distance Learning Begins November 30! 
Our K-8 Distance Learning will run from Monday, November 30, 2020 through Friday, January 
15, 2021.  As a reminder our Preschool and PreK students will still be in-person during this time 
period. 
 
Toys for Tots 
 
NED Show Yo-Yos one more day. 


